

English Language – Monthly test

Grade 08 –(Time 40 min.)

Answer all the questions.

01. Complete the blanks with the suitable adjectives

- a) Vitamins are needed for teeth.
- b) stamp collecting is a Hobby.
- c) William Wordsworth is known as a poet.
- d) Panda is an Animal.
- e) Baker's falls is one of the most places.

(endangered, healthy, eye-catching, nature, popular)

02. Write the following sentences in passive voice.

- a) People harm stray dogs.

.....
.....

- b) Neluka makes a cup of tea.

.....
.....

- c) The president gave him an award.

.....
.....

- d) We clean our classroom everyday.

.....
.....

- e) My grandfather reads books very often.

.....
.....

03. Write 05 sentences about the following picture. You may use a separate sheet for this.



04. Write the correct answer in the space. Use the words in the box. There are two extra words in the list.

bigger/ since / so/painful/ biggest/teams of players/across

- 1) She has hurt her knees..... she can't walk.
- 2) How manyare there in the tournament?
- 3) Ben is swimming the river.
- 4) How is your leg? Is it very?
- 5) Jupiter is the planet in the solar system.

05. Read the story and answer the question given below.

Yohan wanted a bicycle very much, He asked his parents to buy one for him, but they didn't. Last week on his thirteenth birthday. his Suresh gave him a beautiful bicycle as birthday present. He bought it from his best friend Milan's shop in Colombo.

Having bicycle as a birthday present, Yohan was very happy. He had now words to thank his uncle as he was overjoyed. He got on to the bicycle and had a ride around his house. "You must be careful when cycling". Make sure you hold the handle bars tightly and ride slowly," mother warned him.

"Don't worry mother. I can ride very well, "Yohan said. He started slowly riding down the street, but he Soon began riding fast. As he came very quickly down a slope, he thought to take his feet up in the air. He was thrilled and said to himself, I needn't hold the handlebars either" He felt that he was like an aeroplane flying in the air.

1) How old was Yohan?

.....
.....

2) Who presented the bicycle?

.....
.....

3) Where did Yohan ride his bicycle first?

.....
.....

4) Who warned him?

.....
.....

5) Say whether following statements are true or false. Put 'T' or 'F' in the space.

a) Yohan's uncle bought the bicycle from his friend's shop

b) Yohan had a ride with his uncle

Answer Sheet (each question carries 20 marks)

01. healthy, popular, nature, endangered, eye-catching

02. a) Stray dogs are harmed by people. b) A cup of tea is made by Neluka c) He was given an award by the president/An award was given to him by the president. d) Our classroom is cleaned by us everyday. e) Books are very often read by my grandfather.

03. Any correct sentence.

04. So, teams of players, across, painful, biggest

05. Thirteen years old, His uncle Suresh, around his house, Mother, T, F